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Police K9 Demonstration 
 
 

   

 
      
As part of a new outreach initiative by the University of Delaware Police, Master Police Officer Patrick 
McCloskey along with officers from New Castle County and Delaware State police participated in “Public 
Safety Day” at Kirk Middle School. MPO McCloskey handled a police K9 demonstration for a very captive 
audience. In addition MPO McCloskey was then asked to discuss the use of a police K9 while making a 
presentation to a 6th grade class at McCullough Middle School in New Castle.  
 
Chief Patrick Ogden recognizes the importance of such outreach by the University of Delaware Police 
and knows partnering with other local law enforcement sends an impactful message to all our 
communities that we are here to help and can depend upon one another.  

 
 

 
 
 


